
 

 

30th October 2018 
  
Dear Parent/ Carer  

National Food Bank Collection 
 
We have been approached by Tesco Extra in Burnley to support their National Food 
Bank collection. This is an annual initiative that is run to support our community 
where Tesco work in partnership with Fareshare the UK's largest charity fighting 
against hunger and food waste, Tesco will run their food bank collection in store from 
26th November 2018 to 2nd December 2018 from 8.00am until 8.00pm.  
  
Tesco have asked us if we would support them as whole school and donate items of 
food to help towards their food bank. We are asking if parents/ carers would send in 
various items of food. Once we have built up our own food bank, some of our 
students will take the donations to Tesco and deliver them. There will also be 
opportunities for some students to hand out leaflets in store to raise awareness of 
the importance of donating food at this time of year and support the charity.  
 
Any donations would be greatly appreciated. Please ensure the foods are non-
perishable and therefore have a long shelf life and do not require refrigeration.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Yours sincerely  
  

S Greenwood  
  
Miss S Greenwood  
 
  
 
 


